

Nursery

Newsletter

13th October 2017

This week we have been:-

- We have mixed two colours together. This week we mixed yellow and blue food colours together. Can your child tell you what colour icing we made to decorate our cakes?
- Kitty Polly and Percy have been helping us to learn about 'on top of'
- We have been practising counting and comparing amounts. The children have noticed that amounts change when something is added or taken away from a group.
- Working in the tea shop/café, writing customer orders and using the till.
- We have been learning to use the appropriate pronouns for boys and girls.

Birthdays:

Happy 4th Birthday to:-

Important Dates and Messages:

- Behaviour:- Some parents have asked for clarification of behaviour procedures in Nursery. A separate letter is in your child's book bag this week.
- Cookery Money:- Thank you to those who have sent in cookery money, so far. We are asking for voluntary contributions of £4.50 per child, per term, to cover our costs. Please put cash in a named envelope and hand to Nursery staff. (This is not available to pay on 'Parent Pay' as we need access to the cash on a weekly basis.)
- Please remember that it is school policy to have water in drinks bottles please, <u>not</u> squash/juice.
- We need named wellies in school as soon as possible, please. We like to get out for wellie walks and if the weather is damp, we need appropriate footwear.